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Protection Update for the Northwest and Southwest Regions - Cameroon 

August 2023 

 

Protection Environment 

The general security situation of the NWSW regions since January 2023 till present has remained preoccupying 
and continues to deteriorate. Armed conflict, Crime and Terrorism are very present in both regions, with 
NSAGs internal divisions (various factions evolving), disorganization and power struggles. These groups also 
face a lack of funding, with dissolving control by the main NSAG commanders and leaders of the Diaspora. 
Civilians -who are both directly and indirectly targeted- bear the brunt of hostilities between Non-State Armed 
Groups (NSAG) and Government Defense and Security Forces (GDSF).  

In August, the declaration of the Back-to-School lockdown (02-18 September) by NSAGs to disrupt the 2023-
2024 school resumption, as well as their threats to attack schools contributed to a general psychosis within 
communities.  

The increased military presence in the last weeks of August (in preparation of the lockdown) as well as ensuing 
gunshot exchanges between Non-state Armed Groups and State Security Forcess, the mounting of roadblocks 
on the Buea-Mamfe, Buea-Kumba, Kumba-Mamfe and Ekok axis, and the specific curfews imposed worsened 
the already fragile protection environment.    

Protection Monitoring (PM) partners reported a total number of 898 priority protection incidents in August 
2023.  Compared to last year, a clear deterioration of the protection situation is outlined. While an estimated 
4,584 incidents were reported throughout the year of 2022, within 8 months of this year this is already 
surpassed, with a total number of 4,787 estimated incidents from January to August 2023.  
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